From: Bruce Fox

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: House Bill 2027
Date: Saturday, May 06, 2017 8:51:21 AM

Dear Senate Committee,
As a 66 year resident of Bend, | strongly oppose the construction of another bridge on the Deschutes River

upstream of Bend. Ample access to the upstream section already exists and it is heavily used. Please vote to keep
this section of river as is for the future. It doesn't need another bridge! Our Park District is over the top as usual.

Thank You, Bruce Fox 541-480-8896.

Sent from my iPhone
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